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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Rear of 1-3, Britannia Street.   Green Living Wall / Brick Colour

 

From: Fiona Dealey  

Sent: 18 February 2020 10:05 

To: Hazelton, Laura  

Subject: Fwd: Rear of 1-3, Britannia Street. Green Living Wall / Brick Colour 

 

Dear Laura, 

 

I have already supported the green living wall proposal in the email I sent to Bethany Cullen below. 

 

I have tried several times to support this on the planning website but there seems to be a glitch with the 

system. 

 

I fully support the living wall on the planning application online (search for 2020/0030/P on the Camden 

Planning website). 
 
Best wishes 
 
Fiona 
 

Fiona Dealey 

Costume Design 

 

 

 

 

 

 


